Dear Mayor Chi Charlie Nguyen,

We are writing to extend our heartfelt congratulations on your city's nomination to become a JustServe City. This recognition is a testament to your unwavering dedication and support of volunteerism, as well as your proactive efforts in issuing a volunteer proclamation.

Your commitment to fostering a culture of volunteerism has brought numerous benefits to our community, including:

- 1. Increasing Community Engagement: By encouraging volunteerism, you have empowered residents to take an active role in their community, fostering a sense of ownership and pride.
- 2. Improving Quality of Life: Volunteer initiatives have contributed to enhancing the overall well-being of our citizens, providing support and services that improve daily life.
- 3. Promoting Social Cohesion & Unity: Your efforts have brought people together, bridging gaps and fostering a spirit of unity and collaboration.
- 4. Building Community Resilience: Through volunteerism, our community has become more resilient, better equipped to face challenges and support one another in times of need.
- 5. Extending Reach of City Services: Volunteers have played a crucial role in supplementing city services, ensuring that more residents receive the support they need.

As a JustServe City, Westminster will enjoy several benefits, including:

- 1. Recognition on JustServe.org: Your city will be prominently featured on the JustServe website, showcasing your commitment to volunteerism to a broader audience.
- 2. 1:1 Support from Local JustServe Specialists: You will receive personalized assistance from JustServe specialists to further enhance your volunteer programs.
- 3. Access to Hero Award Certificate Template for Distribution: You will have access to templates for recognizing outstanding volunteers, celebrating their contributions to the community.
- 4. Celebration and Recognition at the NLC City Summit, Salt Lake City 2025: Your city will be honored at the upcoming NLC City Summit, providing a platform to share your successes and inspire other communities.

We would also like to set up a time to officially recognize you and your city for this remarkable achievement. Please let us know a convenient time for you, and we will be delighted to arrange a formal recognition event. You can contact us at <a href="mailto:awards@justserve.org">awards@justserve.org</a>.

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved nomination. Your leadership and dedication to volunteerism have made a significant impact on our community, and we look forward to seeing Westminster continue to thrive as a JustServe City.

Warm regards,

JustServe Team

